
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2023 
 
TO:  Eric Holmes, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Tyler Clary, Water Engineering Program Manager 
 
RE:  PFAS Management Plan Workshop Materials  
 
CC:  Lon Pluckhahn, Deputy City Manager 

 
 
This memo is intended to be included with the council packet for the December 18th, 2023 PFAS 
Management Plan City Council workshop. The entire draft of the PFAS Management plan is include 
with the council packet in case council members would like to review the document. The plan is 
still in draft format, but is nearly complete.  
 
For council members that may not want to review the entire document, please review the 
Executive Summary, which provides an overview of the plan and the major decision points. The 
December 18th workshop will cover the main points of the plan.  
 

Let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  

 

 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 


